Friday, June 2, 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians,

| hope my letter finds you and your family in good health and spirits. I’'m writing to express my utmost gratitude for the
privilege you’ve given me to be a part of your child’s or children’s educational and social journeys for all these years.

It is with a heavy heart that I’'m informing you that after 20+ years, | will no longer be with Green Fields School,
Accelerated Elementary and Secondary Schools, or Accelerated Learning Laboratory. The children and families whom
I've crossed paths with will remain a warm spot in my heart and I've truly enjoyed watching them grow and blossom into
the wonderful young ladies and gentlemen they’ve become. I'm touched that | was able to be a part of their lives. |
firmly believe that people’s paths are meant to be crossed with those who are meant to be a part of our journeys in this
lifetime, and | hope that our paths will cross again.

Please know that even though | am no longer with these institutions, should your kids or your family need assistance
from me, feel free to contact me. My number will remain unchanged as will my email address. In the event you do not
have it, my number is (520) 850-2955 and my email is sereikay@yahoo.com. | wish you all the best and may all your
journeys be bright as the midday sun and as fruitful as a cornucopia. You all have a soft spot in my heart, and | will miss
you all very much. | wish you all the best.

Sincerely,


mailto:sereikay@yahoo.com

